
ANNUAL
MEMBER
MEETING

We will be providing a summary of the year 2023,
discussing upcoming projects and what direction we

want to take heading into 2024. While eating fabulous
Mexican food and beverages that can be ordered within

Las Gorditas, we encourage members to share their
thoughts and concerns for the Rio de Flag.

Friends of the Rio de Flag

March 7th, 2024 

6:00 pm - 7:30 pm

Las Gorditas 

2900 N. West St. #4

Agenda:
Meet and Greet
Slide Show Presentation to
City
Discussion of Upcoming
Projects
Looking to the Future 
Discussion

Contact:
Kathy Flaccus || kkflaccus@gmail.com


